MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

This pertains to the upcoming 2" Semester Project Management Committee (PMC)
Meeting for Ecosystem-Based Management and Application of Ecosystem Values in Two
River Basins in the Philippines (E2RB) Project originally scheduled to be held in Iloilo City

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
929-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669

Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph E-mail: web@denr.gov.ph

THE DIRECTOR
Environmental Management Bureau

THE DIRECTOR
Forest Management Bureau

THE DIRECTOR
Biodiversity Management Bureau

THE DIRECTOR
Foreign Assisted and Special Project Service

THE DIRECTOR
Climate Change Service

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
National Water Resources Board

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
River Basin Control Office

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2N PROJECT MANAGEMENT

COMMITTEE (PMC) MEETING

AUG 02 202

on August 9-11, 2022.

Please be advised that the PMC Meeting is postponed from August 9-11 to August 16-

18, 2022 due to unavoidable circumstances.

For your information and understanding on this matter. please.
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